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Mills Pond Cares     
The Mills Pond Cares Club, made up of fourth 
graders from Mills Pond Elementary School, 
recently gave back to the community of St. 
James with a “Boot Camp for Crohn’s” fundrais-
ing event.   To help raise money for the Crohn’s 
& Colitis Foundation of America, students 
participated in a boot camp-style exercise 
circuit for this worthwhile charity.  Di�erent 
groups took turns visiting eight di�erent 
“work-out” stations to exercise di�erent muscle 
groups, and between each station, the children 
also performed 3-minutes of cardio exercises.  

Diane Lanze, Melissa Taylor and Kristin Quail, 
the Cares Club advisers, really enjoy seeing the 
children rise to the challenge with the various 
community service activities of the Club.  

“The kids did an amazing job at each “Boot 
Camp for Crohn’s” station and had a great time 
exercising with their teachers while raising 
money for such a great charity!   We as teachers 
are so proud of the students for exhibiting 
qualities of outstanding citizenship and 
leadership!” said Ms. Lanze.  
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Better Birthdays
For a recent RandomActs of Kindness Day at
Connetquot Elementary School in East Islip,
2nd grade students participated in Birthday
Wishes’Birthday-in-a-Box program. The
program, created in 2005, empowers families by
providing homeless children in almost any living
situation with a box containing everything
needed for a great birthday celebration. Each
year, the program helps lift the spirits of 3,000
children and their families at more than 200
homeless shelters and transitional living facilities.

The Connetquot students were excited to be
able to help provide children in need with the
makings of a festive birthday celebration, and
each of the 2nd grade classes prepared their
own boxes full of items such as party hats, cake
mix, and candles that they brought in. They
then packed them into boxes wrapped in
colorful wrapping paper in preparation for
delivery.

When asked how it felt to do this on behalf of
homeless children, Julianna Schmidt of Mrs.
Melissa Love's class said, "It makesme feel happy
helping kids that can’t a�ord to have birthdays."
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 Where can I learn more about home buying?
Join us for this informative seminar where you will learn valuable information about 
the home buying and mortgage process from industry experts.

FREE Homebuyers Seminar
Saturday, April 1, 2017   10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.
Hofstra University Club - 225 Hofstra Boulevard, Hempstead, NY
Seating is limited - register online at: www.myNEFCU.org NMLS ID # 543667


